
Are you are 55 or older and looking to get back into the workforce? Join us for a virtual
Job Search Workshop on October 12, 2023, from 10:00-11:00 EST. If you are 55 or older,
unemployed and looking for employment, you need to have a resume that stands out to

today's employers. We will help you create a resume that can get you closer to your
career goals.

Job Search Workshop by Vantage Senior
Community Service Employment Program

October 12th, 10:00-11:00 EST
Scan the QR code or visit www.vantageaging.org/events for the link.

Questions? Contact us at 330-253-4597 or scsep@vantageaging.org.
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